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Warrenpoint Harbour Authority

Notice to Mariners

No. 2 of  2016
To : Ship Owners, Operators, Managers, Masters, Pilots, Agents, Stevedores, Fishermen and Yachtsmen.

Warrenpoint Harbour Authority hereby gives notice of the following;
Masters are reminded in the planning of a voyage and in advance of arrival at Warrenpoint Harbour, to consult the appropriate nautical publications for tidal, berthing, pilotage, ETA information and Port Marine Safety Code requirements. Masters are additionally reminded of the pre-arrival notification requirements in respect of ISPS, CERS, waste management and hazardous cargoes.
Attention is also drawn to the need for sufficient under keel clearance taking the effects of squat and interaction in shallow waters into account.

Masters are reminded that tidal predictions may be affected by weather and barometric pressure conditions. Latest soundings are available on request.
Be aware that meeting or passing of vessels between buoys 1-9, 11-21 and 25-Breakwater is prohibited.

Captain H.R.Forrester
Harbour Master
Warrenpoint Harbour Authority

Issued 01/01/2016
